
I thank you for your gratifying response 
to my inquiry and anticipate the pleasure of an early 
visit to McGill.

r miThe copy of the curriculum of the School 
of Commerce which you spoke of sending has not reached 
me. Apt*

,6#'
Very truly yours,

I would be interested, indeed, to dis­
cuss the project with you and should be pleased to 
arrange an interview at your convenience in the 
near future. Mrs. Hess and I are contemplating a 
weekend trip to Montreal and I can meet you there 
almost any Saturday morning.

Replying to your letter of April 12 in 
which you mention possible developments in your 
School of Commerce;

Dear General Currie

Sir Arthur W. Currie, Principal, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

April 19, 1932.

Ralph H. Hess
V

455 West Thirty-fourth Street 
New York. New York
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